
                                                         
 

       

17th January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Years R - 6 
 
After School Clubs for children in Years R - 6 will start next week (week commencing Monday 22nd January 2024) and 
will run for 8 weeks, finishing on week commencing Monday 18th March 2024.  
 
Please look at the club choices below with your child to make sure they are happy with the club selected and then 
login to your child’s ParentPay account to sign up to *one club.  
  
Please note that numbers are restricted and places will be allocated on a first come – first served basis. If your child 
would like to attend a club but there are no spaces available, please email the office to let them know that you 
would like them to be added to the waiting list office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk  
 
If you are signing your child up to an after school club, they will be expected to attend every session. If your child 
fails to attend 2 sessions in a row, they will be removed from the register and the space will be allocated to another 
child as we are keen for as many children to be able to participate as possible.  
 
For sports clubs, please ensure your child has their full PE kit in school on that day. Children who are consistently 
without kit will be removed from the club and their place will be allocated to another child. 
 
All children must be collected by a responsible adult from the school playground promptly at 4.15pm.  
 
Please note that the back gate will be locked so the adult collecting from clubs will need to use the front gate. 
 
You will be able to see which clubs your child has been allocated on ParentPay.  
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Campbell 
Headteacher 
 
 
*Please note that if more than one club is selected, your child could lose the club that they want the most. 
 

Day Club Year 
Groups 

Teachers 

Monday Ballet 3, 4, 5 & 6 Miss Hager 

Monday Netball 4, 5 & 6 Miss Davidson and Mrs Newman 

Thursday Number Games and Puzzles R, 1 & 2 Miss Tombs 

Thursday Hockey 3, 4, 5 & 6 Miss Davidson and Mrs Cole 

Thursday Lego and K’nex  R, 1 & 2 Mr Chappell 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E Campbell 

 

mailto:office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk
mailto:office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk

